UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2003-2004

Dr. William K. Vencill, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. T. Dean Pringle; Dr. Joseph V. McHugh substituting

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Mary A. Leglar (Arts); Dr. Adrian Childs substituting
Dr. J. Scott Shaw (Sciences)

Business - Dr. Robert D. Gatewood, absent

Education - Dr. Stephen F. Olejnik

Environment and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg, absent

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forest Resources - Dr. Bruce C. Bongarten, absent

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. William E. Lee

Law — Mr. David E. Shipley

Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Arnold P. Fleischmann

Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen; Dr. Richard E. Wooley, substituting

Graduate School — Dr. Alan E. Przybyla

Ex officio Member — Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.; Dr. Bonnie L. Yegidis substituting

Undergraduate Student Representative — Ms. Heather Sheppard

Graduate Student Representative — Mr. Jeffrey Lake, absent

Guests: Dr. Delmer D. Dunn
Dr. Ann R. Crowther
Dr. William K. Jackson
Dr. Sherrie Nist

The University Curriculum Committee met on April 30, 2004, at 3:00 p.m. in 218 Meigs Hall. Minutes of
the March 26, 2004, meeting were approved.

Dr. Dunn discussed the results of the National Survey of Student Engagement (NSSE) with the committee.
Dr. Dunn also discussed a draft policy concerning Extended Education and introduced Dr. William Jackson
as the Director of Extended Education.

Dr. Sherrie Nist provided the committee with information and answered questions concerning the Division
of Academic Enhancement and UNIV courses.

The committee approved the following proposals which will be forwarded to the Executive Committee of
University Council for consideration:

Proposal for a Minor in Agribusiness and Management
Proposal for a Minor in Food and Fiber Marketing
Proposal to Terminate the Major in Biochemistry (M.S. and Ph.DD.)
Proposal to Deactivate the Major in Crop Science (B.S.A.)
Proposal to Terminate the Major in Turferass Management (B.S.A)
under the Horticulture Department
Proposal to Deactivate the major in Plant Health Science (B.S.A.)
Proposal to Deactivate the major in Entomology under the (B.S.E.S.)
Proposal for two Areas of Emphasis under the major in Biological Sciences (B.S.A.):
Area of Emphasis in Plant Sciences
Area of Emphasis in Entomology
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The committee agreed to return the following proposal to the College of Agricultural and Environmental
Sciences for revision:

Proposal for three Areas of Emphasis under the major in Horticulture (B.S.A.):
Area of Emphasis in General Horticulture
Area of Emphasis in Science
Area of Emphasis in Landscape

The committee approved a revised Academic Affairs Policy Statement No. 5, Areas of Emphasis.
Additional revisions will be made to include professional programs. The revised proposal will be sent
electronically to UCC members for consideration.

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

William K. Vencill, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Amett C. Mace, Jr.
Dr. Delmer D. Dunn



